
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of the CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) 
and the County’s “RULES AND REGULATIONS TO IMPLEMENT CEQA” the Imperial County 
Environmental Evaluation Committee will meet on   May 25, 2023 at 1:30 p.m. in the Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, 940 Main Street, El Centro, to review the below-mentioned projects:   
 
Assessment # 22-0004 for Conditional Use Permit #22-0002. Applicant: Burrtec Waste 
Industries, Inc. proposes a new commercial water well to support farming on approximately 250 
acres adjacent to the Salton Sea Airport (Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 017-970-009, -010, -011, 
and -012) for a Commercial Water Well and Farming Project. The purpose of the Project is to 
support diversion of organics mandated by the State within Senate Bill (SB) 1383, resulting from 
regional recycling efforts. (Supervisorial District #4), [David Black, Project Planner at (442) 265-
1736, extension 1746 or by email at davidblack@co.imperial.ca.us].  

 

 
Jim Minnick, Chairman  
Environmental Evaluation Committee 

 
Si usted requiere esta información en español, favor de llamar al (442) 265-1736. 
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